Week beginning 26.8.24
[bookmark: _GoBack]The class have settled in well and are getting used to old and new routines. Everyone has made a huge effort in helping out with the P1s as their buddies!
Here is a summary of some of our planned learning for this term:
Numeracy and maths – counting, place value, direction, angles
Literacy – our class novel is ‘Flat Stanley’ by Jeff Brown and it will be used for some of our comprehension work. In writing, we are focussing on sentence structure and remembering to punctuate. We will be learning about different types of non-fiction writing. 
Topic- ‘Bridges’ (with some focus on the Forth Bridges as it is the 60th anniversary of the building of the Forth Road Bridge).
Health and Wellbeing – both Mrs Heaton and Mrs Dargie will teach P.E. 
Mrs Dargie will also teach other areas of the Health and Wellbeing Curriculum on Friday mornings. 
ICT – we will be becoming more familiar with keyboard functions, accessing the School website and other information online. We will also begin to learn more about internet safety and using digital content responsibly. 
Homework will be given out next week. This week reading has taken place with groups in class and is being assessed before books are sent home. We have also been reading independently with a book of our choice. Reading books will be sent home in homework folders from next Wednesday. 
· During our bridges topic we will be building ‘junk’ models. I would appreciate if any of the following could be brought in for sharing – cardboard packaging, such as cereal boxes, as well as kitchen roll tubes etc. 
· Painting – we will be painting very soon. Children are welcome to bring in an old shirt/t shirt to wear during our art lessons. I am happy to store them in the classroom cupboard with name stickers on. 
Thanks for your continued support.
Mrs Heaton
